
Meeting	Notice	
	

Ashland	Water	and	Sewer	Department	
September	17,	2018	

	
	

The	following	changes	have	been	made	to	the	Water	and	Sewer	Department	meeting	
schedule	for	the	week	of	September	17,	2018:	
	

• The	Work	Session	scheduled	for	9:00	a.m.	Wednesday,	September	19,	2018,	has	
been	cancelled.	
	

• There	will	be	a	Work	Session	scheduled	for	2:00	p.m.,	Thursday,	September	20,	
2018	.		The	purpose	of	the	meeting	will	be	to	open	bids	for	the	Septage	Receiving	
Station	General	Contractor.	

	
• A	Work	Session	has	been	scheduled	for	10:00	a.m.	Friday,	September	21,	2018,	at	

the	Ashland	Fire	Station.		The	purpose	of	the	meeting	is	to	evaluate	the	bids	for	the	
Septage	Receiving	Station	General	Contractor	and	discuss	weekly	progress	on	the	
Septage	Station	

	
Business	at	both	the	above	meetings	will	be	limited	to	the	specific	purpose	of	the	meeting,	


